DECEMBER 2020 NEWSLETTER









Pro Shop 360-457-6501 Club House 360-457-7348 824 S. Lindberg Rd., Port Angeles, WA 98362

PRO SHOP NEWS

Chad Wagner Reporting

Ladies and Gentlemen,

I would like to remind everyone that with winter weather it is important to pay attention to the cart path sign near the pro-shop. Please abide by these rules so we can keep our course looking great!

From Tuesday, December 8th through Saturday, December 12th, we will be having our annual Christmas Sale! This will run from 8am to 4pm daily. With the recent rise in COVID-19 cases we feel this is the safest way. Just like in the past, do your shopping, grab an envelope and head to the counter to see what discount you get! Discounts will be from 20%-100%. Let us help with that Christmas shopping with the biggest discount of the year!!

With the new orders from the Governor, we will be closing the simulator room until December 14th. I will come up with an updated schedule for simulator merchants league once it is safe to do so.

From all of us in the pro-shop we wish you and your families a safe and Happy Holidays!

Best regards,

Chad Wagner, PGA
Director of Golf
The Cedars at Dungeness

O: 360-582-4913 M: 360-461-4872





Peninsula Golf Club December 2020 Page 2

From the President

Deborah Jacobs

In compliance with Governor Inslee's recent Covid-19 restrictions, the Clubhouse will be closed until at least December 14th, unless otherwise mandated by the Governor. During this time we will be doing some necessary maintenance and updates to the Clubhouse.

We would like to remind everyone to please make sure you close and lock the doors and turn the light off if you're using the locker room in the afternoon; with the Clubhouse closed we don't have our regular staff checking to make sure building is locked and secured when they close at night.

Thank you everyone for your patience as we continue to navigate through this pandemic.

Take care, be safe and healthy.

Deborah, President Board of Directors



Membership Report November 17, 2020						
	<u>Name</u>					
Applications:	0					
Resignations	Scott Hendricks Assoc. Sngl	11/30//20				
	Abinet Hayden Jr. Sngl	10/31/20				
Status Change	0					
	Membership Totals					
Certificate	128					
Junior	9					
Certif-non-	3					
Associate	7					
Seasonal	2					
TOTAL	TOTAL 149					



Administrator News Laurie McDonald

The voluntary fee sheet has been sent out and I'm trying to have everyone complete them before the end of the year.

With the current regulations I'm still working on Tuesdays and Thursdays but the best way to reach me is via email. pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com.

Thanks, Laurie

CLUBHOUSE NEWS

Rena Parish

We hope the clubhouse will be able to open later in the month! Watch for

notices!

Wishing you all a very happy holiday season!

Peninsula Golf Club

December 2020 Page 3

The Ladies Club November 30th Club House Decoration Day and the December 9th Christmas luncheon are canceled. We are thankful that we managed to get our Awards luncheon accomplished before the restrictions were reinstated.

Sherry H will be working on the 2021 schedule and the 2021 Member listing. Please advise her if you have a change in address, phone, or email.

The ladies continue to golf on Wednesdays at 10 a.m., weather permitting

Wishing you all a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.











Yahoo Images

Please remember to follow cart path restrictions.

The PGC Board of Directors Officers and Chairpersons

President/Clubhouse Deborah Jacobs Vice-President/Greens Co-Chair Tim Lusk Secretary/Finance Cindy Schlaffman Treasurer/Membership Greg Shield Facilities Todd Negus, Facilities Co-Chair Tommy Humleker Greens Gerald Petersen Handicap Gary McLaughlin Planning Ward Dunscomb

Golf Rules

Garv McLaughlin

What is the Ruling?

You find your ball embedded in the fairway. You place the ball a foot from where it was embedded and proceed to play the ball. Have you proceeded correctly?

> The answer will be posted in the clubhouse.



December 2020



	Sun	Mon	Tue	Wed	Thu	Fri	Sat
				2 Ladies Club	3 Men's Club	4	5
6		7	8	9 Ladies Club	10 Men's Club	11	12
13		14	15 Board Mtg Committees at 5 p.m. Board at 6 pm Members Welcome.	16 Ladies Club	17 Men's Club	18	19
20		21	22	23 Ladies Club	24 Men's Club	25	26
27		28	29	30	31 Men's Club		



Clubhouse Hours When opened

Monday Closed

Sunday

Tuesday 06:30 am to 5:00 pm
Wednesday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Thursday 06:30 am to 5:00 pm
Friday 11:00 am to 5:00 pm
Saturday 0630 am to 4:00 pm

10:00 am to 3:00 pm

Newsletter Editor—Sandy
Granger
rsgranger50@hotmail.com



Golf Professional Chad Wagner 360-457-6501 cwagner@peninsulagolf.club

Administrator Laurie McDonald 360-452-6856 pgclauriemcdonald@gmail.com

<u>Clubhouse</u> 360-457-7348 *Call Rena Parish to book your Party or Special Events pgcrenaparish@gmail.com